December 17, 2006

Dear  ,

The Selection Committee for LGBTA Student Leadership Retreat would like to congratulate you on being accepted to this years retreat!

The committee received many worthy and mentionable applications in this year’s pool and it was a very difficult decision for us. Your application stood out as an excellent example of a student who is clearly interested in making Penn State University a welcoming environment for all of our students.

 We will be emailing you a list of what to bring, campground rules and regulations, and reading materials that we would like you to have completed before you arrive.

We will all be meeting at 101 Boucke Building at the University Park Campus no later than 3:30pm on Friday January 19, 2007 and returning Sunday by 1pm to the same location. For those of you attending from other campus locations, I would recommend parking in the HUB parking deck as the gates should be open on Sunday for you to leave without paying. We do not have access to parking passes for you, so if you are not sure about where to park and can leave a car with a friend in town who might drive you to campus, that may be your best bet. All other costs for food and lodging will be taken care of for you for the weekend.

Please contact us if you have any questions. 814-863-1248.

Please also email us lgbta@psu.edu with a mailing address that is safe for us to male reading materials that we can not email to you. 

Thank you and Congratulations again! We look forward to a wonderful weekend full of learning and self discovery!

Sincerely,

Name and the Section Committee 

